
NEWS	AND	NOTES	
May	29	–	June	1	

	
	
	

Chapel	Offering	for	the	month	of	May	will	go	to	the	Scholarship	Fund	at	
Valley	Lutheran	High	School.		Thank	you	for	giving.	
	
Music	Festival	was	a	great	success!	 	Thank	you,	parents,	 for	your	hard	
work	 setting	 up	 and	 taking	 down	 the	 festival.	 	 Thank	 you	 to	 all	 the	
drivers!	 	 Thank	 you	 for	 all	 the	 support	 and	 encouragement	 –	 we	 are	
very	proud	of	our	Bethlehem	students!	
	
Please	 turn	 in	 the	 money	 for	 Kokomos	 -	 $15.	 	 We	 must	 have	 all	
permission	slips	and	money	by	Wednesday.	
	
Grades	 7	 &	 8	 will	 be	 traveling	 to	 HealthSource	 on	 Hospital	 Road	 on	
Monday,	 June	4.	 	We	will	sing	and	present	a	mini-chapel	service	to	the	
residents	at	9	am.		After	the	service	we	will	be	playing	Frisbee	golf.		See	
the	permission	slip	for	more	details.		We	will	need	drivers.	
	
The	 closing	 service	 for	 this	 school	 year	 is	 on	 Thursday,	 June	 7.	 	 The	
service	begins	at	8:15	am	and	will	last	to	about	9:15	am.		Students	will	
be	dismissed	immediately	following	the	service.	
	
Continue	 to	 read	 this	 summer!	 	 Go	 to	 the	 public	 library	 near	 you	 and	
sign	up	for	the	summer	reading	program.	
	
Next	 week	 is	 a	 very	 normal	 week	 of	 school.	 	 Students	 will	 have	
homework	and	a	MAP	test	in	English.		Please	help	everyone	stay	focused	
so	the	grades	and	scores	reflect	our	best	effort.	
	
Last	Spelling	Unit	of	the	Year	Unit	33	
	
eligible	 	 	 	 	 appendicitis	
immediately	 	 	 	 dazzling	
strenuous	 	 	 	 	 unnecessary	
suspicious	 	 	 	 	 monotonous	
perspiration	 	 	 	 fascinating		


